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ALERT - SAFETY PRECAUTIONS FOR RESIDENTS

Dear Residents,

A recent tragic incident reported in The Times of India has shaken many of us—a minor
boy lost his life while playing after a flower-pot fell on his head from the balcony of a flat
in Maharashtra. This heartbreaking event serves as a wake-up call for all residents
living in multi-storied buildings.

Though flower pots may enhance the beauty of our homes, placing them on balcony
railings or ledges poses a serious risk to life and safety. In our own society, several
flower pots have previously fallen to the ground—fortunately, without causing injury. But
we cannot rely on luck to prevent future accidents.

This is to inform that weather department has suggested monsoon to start early this
year with storm and heavy rainfall warning with high speed winds.

Recommended Precautions suggested:-

1. Secure balconies and windows — please ensure all loose items plants, furniture
etc are removed or secured with immediate effect.

2. Clear Walkways and fire shafts, lift alleys and corridors — all hanging and railing-
mounted flower pots, as well as those obstructing common walkways should be

removed.
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